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Alan Fenton

From: Muriel Martin, Westmeath County Childcare Committee, 
<mmartin@westmeathchildcare.ie>

Sent: Thursday 21 January 2021 11:24
To: Alan Fenton
Subject: RE: Strategic Housing Development Planning Application - Lissywollen, Athlone, County 

Westmeath 

Hi Alan 
As per our conversation I am happy to receive a soft copy and all I require is the Childcare aspect and if that could be 
emailed as I am remote working. 
Kind Regards  
 
Muriel Flynn,  
Manager  
Westmeath County Childcare Committee CLG, 
Old Mullingar Area office, 
County Building, 
Mount Street, 
Mullingar, 
County Westmeath  
04493 354554 
 
087 6482976 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Alan Fenton [mailto:alan@armstrongfenton.com]  
Sent: 21 January 2021 10:20 
To: Muriel Martin, Westmeath County Childcare Committee, <mmartin@westmeathchildcare.ie> 
Subject: Strategic Housing Development Planning Application - Lissywollen, Athlone, County Westmeath  
 
Dear Muriel, 
 
I’m following on from my call last week regarding a proposed Strategic Housing Development planning application 
which we, Delphi Design, Architects & Planning Consultants, intend to submit to An Bord Pleanála in the coming weeks 
for a site located in Lissywollen, Athlone, County Westmeath. As I said in our call we have been directed by An Bord 
Pleanála to send hard and soft copies of the planning application to the Westmeath County Childcare Committee. I 
hoping that you could confirm via email that the Westmeath County Childcare Committee are happy to receive a 
softcopy version of the planning application only and do not require a hardcopy (paper version) to be posted to your 
offices. It would be much appreciated if you could confirm this in writing in case any issue arises when we submit the 
application to An Bord Pleanála.  
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If you require any further details of the application please do not hesitate to contact me however we will send an 
explanatory letter with full details of the development and method of submitting observations to An Bord Pleanála once 
the application has been lodged.  
 
Many Thanks.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Alan Fenton, BA, MRUP, MIPI, MRTPI 

Planning Consultant, 
 
Armstrong Fenton Associates, 
Planning & Development Consultants, 
13 The Seapoint Building, 
44-45 Clontarf Road, 
Dublin 3, D03 A0H3. 
 
Tel: 01-47 93 140 
Mob: 087-75 70 183 
Email: alan@armstrongfenton.com 
Web: www.armstrongfenton.com  
 


